Information Collection Activities for Remains of Japanese Soldiers died in The Solomon　Islands.
( Japanese Government and JARRWC would like to respectfully request you as follows: )
As General Incorporated Association, Japan Association for Recovery and Repatriation of War Casualties ( hereinafter referred as “ Association “ ), was established in July 1 2016 to promote those projects by conducting necessary cooperation for the remains collection works and its related works done by Japanese Government. 
Likewise Association contributes to obtain an understanding from foreign countries for collection of the remains and international goodwill through the projects.
In August 19,2016, Association was duly appointed as sole Association from Japanese Government to conduct recovering the remains and repatriation and driving forward such activities.

Since 1952 ( Showa 27 ), Japanese Government hold a memorial services through
recovering the remains and repatriation for the soldiers died based on the information
from retired soldiers and local Government authorities where the war was took place.

However, more than 70 year were passed after the war, information of remains is decreasing and the collection of the remains is now facing difficult situations.
Under the circumstances, Association decided to start the project positively to collect
information of the remains of Japanese soldiers died in The Solomon Islands from 2017.
Based on the data hold by Japanese Government , numbers of war dead, repatriated the remains by delegation of Japanese Government and remaining the remains in 

The Solomon Islands are as follows:
	Area
	War Dead
	Repatriated the Remains
	Remaining the Remains

	Guadalcanal islands
	22,000
	15,405
	6,595

	New Georgia Islands
	1,600
	277
	1,323

	Kolombangara Islands
	2,500
	25
	2,475


The collection of the remains done by both Japanese Government and Association is to respond to strong demands from bereaved families from war dead which is the practice specific to Japanese people “ To mourn for the deceased by returning the remains of war dead to their families “ so it is not intended for purposes other than collecting of remains. 

In particular, if you are able to have related information of the remains of former Japanese solders, as much as possible fill into attached form prepared by Japanese Government and contact us accordingly. If you find the remains seems to be Japanese,
please do not touch them or collect them and keep them as is condition to conduct 

accurate human bone analysis and advise us immediately.

We will be grateful if you could support and understand continuously for this humanitarian effort of Japanese Government and Association.
